
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
January 18, 2007             
 
          

 
 

TO: NONRESTRICTED LICENSEES, RACE AND SPORTS BOOK LICENSEES, AND 
INTERESTED PERSONS 

 
SUBJECT: 2007 NBA ALL-STAR GAME 

 
Since the 2007 NBA All-Star Game will be played in Las Vegas on Sunday, February 18, 2007, 

it is appropriate to remind all Nevada gaming licensees that, pursuant to the enclosed Order of the Nevada 
Gaming Commission dated June 23, 2005, licensed sports pools are prohibited from accepting wagers on the 
2007 NBA All-Star Game and all games, events, competitions and other activities conducted in conjunction 
with the 2007 NBA All-Star Game. 
     
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Marilyn Epling    
   
Executive Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 
 

GOVERNOR JIM GIBBONS 
Gaming Policy Committee Chairman 
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